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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is 
scheduled to begin reconstruction of the east and west 
frontage roads as part of the I-94 North-South Freeway 
Project.

Schedule:
Starting January 8, 2018, with scheduled completion June 
2018.

Overview:
•	 Reconstruct the frontage roads and intersections with 

cross streets.
•	 Reconstruct 6.5 miles of the frontage roads.
•	 Widen shoulders to improve safety.

What to expect:
•	 During construction, both east and west frontage roads 

will be open to local traffic only.
•	 County KR, WIS 11 and WIS 20 will remain open to traffic 

throughout the duration of the project. This also includes 
interchange access to I-94 North-South.

•	 The park and ride lot at WIS 11 is expected to remain 
open.

•	 I-94 North-South via County KR, WIS 11 or WIS 20 
interchanges are the recommended detour routes to get 
around the closures.

To learn more about the upcoming construction, closures, 
detour routes and temporary business signing, or to receive 
project updates, contact Cynthia De Vor, Public Involvement 
Lead at Cynthia@devorpr.com or by phone at 262.510.8901.

The project team thanks you for your patience and understanding throughout this project!

Find us on Twitter at:
@WisconsinPlan94

Find us online at:
projects.511wi.gov

Find us on Facebook at:
Wisconsin Plan 94

Public Involvement Lead: Cynthia De Vor
P: (262) 510-8901
Cynthia@devorpr.com

Project Manager: Heather Sackman, P.E. 
P: (414) 750-3233
Heather.Sackman@dot.wi.gov
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